
Tarik Ross 
PO Box 806 
Pasadena, CA 9 1 102 

August 25,20 10 

Lola Osborne 
Northwest Programs Manager 
City of Pasadena 
236 W. Mountain # 201 
Pasadena, CA 9 1 1 03 

Dear Lola: 

It is with disappointment that I am writing this letter resigning from the Northwest 
Commission. My work schedule has been changed and my availability is very limited. It 
has been a wonderful experience working with you and your staff during my time as a 
Northwest Commissioner. Thank You 

09/13/2010 

Item 16 


